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The University of Foggia’s International Relations Office would like to thank all the students who 
participated in the Erasmus contests by sharing their Erasmus experiences with us! 
 

On the 15th of January, the winners were chosen by the staff of the International Relations office and the 

Rector’s delegates for international student mobility and Internationalisation, Prof Chiara Porro and Prof. 

Claudia Piccoli. 

  

For the category ‘Why Erasmus is so cool’, the winner is Miss Monica Guglielmi, who will receive an 

internship grant worth 1,800.00 euros with a minimum 2 months duration. 

  

For the category ‘How Erasmus changed my life’, the winner is Miss Simona Raciugaite, who will receive an 

all-inclusive 1 week holiday (in June 2018) for one in the seaside town of Vieste. 

 

 

 

Il Direttore 

(dott.ssa Teresa ROMEI) 

firma digitale ai sensi dell’art. 21 del d.lgs. 82/2005 e ss.mm.ii. 
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